
September 26, 2007

Highway 750 north of High Prairie sealed with chips
High Prairie... More than 15 kilometres of Highway 750 from south of Gift Lake to Utikoomak Lake
Reserve is scheduled for seal coat construction starting Sept. 27, weather permitting. An additional two
kilometres of Highway 750 north of Highway 2 to the Grouard Mission is also scheduled for seal coat
construction starting Sept. 27. Seal coat construction involves applying a wearing surface to the
roadway. Work will be completed by Oct. 3, weather permitting.

Pilot vehicles will guide traffic through construction where the highway speed is reduced to 50
kilometres per hour. Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and to obey all signs and flag persons.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Rick Turcotte
Project Administrator
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Peace River
780-624-6227 
To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.  

Mike Downey
Project Manager
EXH Engineering Services Ltd.
Grimshaw
780-332-1000 
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